
Ministry of Justice workers to strike
 Italy 

The Fp Cgil, Cisl Fp and Uil Pa public service trade unions are organising strike 
action in the Ministry of Justice on 28 June. The unions say that the action is 
necessary to force the government to act to address massive staff shortages. By 
2021 the Ministry will face a 50% staff shortfall, compounded by an ageing 
workforce. The unions also say that the situation is not helped by the fact that 
justice workers are among the worst paid in the public sector.
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